
 

 

TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 
 

TRANSPORTATION DISTRICT 140 
VACANT DISTRICT EXECUTIVE BOARD 

POSITIONS ELECTION RESULTS 
 
Dear Sisters, Brothers and Siblings, 
 
The election for the Vacant District Executive Board positions of the Transportation District 
140 has come to a close.  
 
The election results for the Vacant District Executive Board positions declared the winners are 
as follows: 
 

• Western Region Air Transport – Chris Cheung (LL764) 

• Central Region At-Large – Jonathan “Bubba” Smith (LL2323) 
 
Congratulations Brothers Chris Cheung and Jonathan “Bubba” Smith! 

 
The term for the District 140 Vacant District Executive Board position will commence on 
October 24, 2024 to December 31, 2026. 
 
On behalf of the District Lodge 140 Executive Board, I would like to thank all candidates who 
put their names forth for the nomination and election. 
 
 

In solidarity, 
 

 
Alfredo Acrobati 
Secretary Treasurer  
Transportation District 140 
IAMAW 
 
AA/mdr 
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